
4 YEAR OLD PRESCHOOL
Here’s The Scoop!

Week of Oct. 26th, 2020
 

IB Corner

Reminders To Parents

Contact Info:
Mrs. Lutovsky: clutovsky@stlukeshoreline.org
Mrs. Mathias: nmathias@stlukeshoreline.org
Mrs. Blume: cblume@stlukeshoreline.org
St. Luke Phone #: (206) 542-1133

Curriculum
Alphabet Box: Please bring your Alphabet Box on Friday 10/30. 

The letter this week is G.

Reading: This week we will continue The Three Bears 

curriculum unit.

Religion: In our Religion lesson this week we will focus on the  

Feast of All Saints. The children will learn that the Feast of All 

Saints, which is recognized on Sunday 11/1, is a celebration of 

the saints, who are followers of God’s Son Jesus.

Second Step: This week we will learn about Fair Ways To Play. 

We will learn that playing together, trading and taking turns 

are ways to make playtime fair and help children have fun 

together.

Halloween Celebration
Our class will celebrate Halloween on Friday 10/30. Please 

send your child to school in their Halloween costume (no 

weapons please).  We will celebrate with a small classroom 

party that will include a treat, a fun activity and if there is 

enough time, a short Halloween video.

St. Luke-A-Thon

The St. Luke-A-Thon is this Wednesday 10/28!  

Please remember to send your child to school in 

primary colors (red, blue and/or yellow).  

Donations can be made online - just click the 

‘DONATE’ button on the St. Luke-A-Thon website:

https://www.stlukeshoreline.net/st-luke-a-thon

IB PYP 
Authorization Visit

We are pleased to let you know that we have 

our International Baccalaureate (IB) Primary 

Years Programme (PYP) Authorization visit 

this week!  The St. Luke teachers and staff 

have spent over 3 years learning, reflecting 

and implementing the IB philosophy. We are 

ready and so excited to be one step closer to 

being an authorized IB school!

https://www.stlukeshoreline.net/st-luke-a-thon

